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1. Resignation of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter of resignation from elementary instructional 

aide Paula Berger effective January 31, 2019. Ms. Berger will be working as a long 

term Spanish sub in the district.   

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the resignation of elementary 

instructional aide Paula Berger effective January 31, 2019.  

 

 

 

 


